Blogs

February 22, 2023

Four Data Security Safeguards the FTC Would Like Companies To Adopt in 2023

Data security will undoubtedly remain an enforcement priority for the Federal Trade Commission in 2023. A presentation on the FTC's approach to data security by Deputy Chief Technologist Alex Gaynor at a Commission open meeting on December 14, 2022, highlighted four provisions found in one or more recent FTC consent orders as particularly important, though not reflecting the full array of safeguards the FTC expects organizations to employ.

Read more.

Follow us on social media @PerkinsCoieLLP, and if you have any questions or comments, contact us here. Learn more about our Digital Media & Entertainment, Gaming & Sports industry group here, and check out our podcast: Innovation Unlocked: Tenture of Entertainment."

Authors

Explore more in

Technology Transactions & Privacy Law